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We strongly oppose this plan for the following reasons. The irrecoverable damage to the harbour 
water way (pollutants), sea floor and habitat ecosystem. It is becoming very apparent how 
important our sea floor and all sea life is to our whole existence. We have a classic wooden boat 
on a swing mooring in the Birchgrove reach next to Dawn Fraser pool. Further concern of 
damage consequences as we swim in this water also and it has been very noticeable how much 
cleaner it has been. Further concern to water way travels for how long and dangers. I have lived 
in Balmain for over 30 years. We do not see any benefit in this tunnel as the future should not be 
in car transportation. Tunnelling under Birchgrove also will have consequences of destruction 
you can not predict the outcome and there are consequences for major disruption to the earth. 
This must be stopped we have to look after our planet/environment just look at what is 
happening in our world. Everything is not about money which is the driver of this horribly 
horrific project.  
Yours sincerely 


